
Jeffrey Kolender Named to Three-Year 
Term as Member of MC Foundation 
Planned Giving Committee
Jeffrey Kolender, chair of the firm’s Estate Planning and Estate & Trust Administration 
practice groups, has been named to a three-year term as a member of the Montgomery 
College Foundation Planned Giving Committee.

He will offer financial and estate-related counsel to foundation members, the Director of Gift Planning and 
potential donors, and conduct seminars on charitable gifting and other relevant topics.
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